
  

Real Estate Property Tax Appeals

Missouri law requires local assessors to formally reassess the value of all real property as of 
January 1st of each “odd” year. Because 2009 is a reassessment year, Missouri real 
property owners should remember to have the fair market value of their real property 
reviewed in a timely manner, particularly if there has been a change in circumstance 
regarding the real property.

Effective for the 2009 tax year in the City of St. Louis, St. Louis County, St. Charles County 

and Jackson County, SB 711 (L. 2008) has established June 15th as the absolute deadline 
for their local assessors to notify real property owners of any change in the true value in 
money and the assessed value of their real property, coupled with the relevant real 
property’s projected tax liability. It is anticipated that the assessors from these counties 
could mail such notices to taxpayers as early May 15th. Taxpayers wishing to file appeals 
with the relevant Boards of Equalization from these counties must do so on or before July 
13th, the second Monday in July. For a chart listing the changes made by SB 711 for all 
Missouri counties, please refer to the State Tax Commission’s website at http://www.stc.mo.
gov/pdf/RE_Timeline_09292008.pdf. For available forms, go to: http://revenue.stlouisco.
com/TaxAppeals/Forms/Forms.aspx 

It is not too early to determine whether you might have overvalued real property for 
property tax purposes. If you believe you do, please contact the Real Estate Tax 
Assessment practice attorneys at Thompson Coburn LLP to assist you in evaluating and 
pursuing your remedies with either the relevant assessor or Board of Equalization. At this 
point, there is still ample time to pursue informal negotiations and possible early 
settlements with the assessors. Our experienced attorneys can also provide a wide variety 
of related services, including filing claims for tax exemption or correction of improper 
classification and litigation before the State Tax Commission and Missouri courts, in 
Missouri and Illinois and throughout the Midwest.

If you have questions, you may contact one of Thompson Coburn LLP’s attorneys listed 
below:

Chicago

Patrick Cullerton, 312.580.2223, pcullerton@thompsoncoburn.com

Fred Richards, 312.580.2335, frichards@tcfhlaw.com

David Bass, 312.580.2325, dbass@tcfhlaw.com

St. Louis

Steven Graham, 314.552. 6041, sgraham@thompsoncoburn.com

Richard Lawton, 314.552.6070, rlawton@thompsoncoburn.com

Janette Lohman, 314.552.6161, jlohman@thompsoncoburn.com 

Please go to www.thompsoncoburn.com for more information on our Real Estate Practice. 

For a print version of this Alert, click here. 

If you would like to discontinue receiving future promotional e-mail from Thompson Coburn 
LLP, click here to unsubscribe.  
 
This e-mail was sent by Thompson Coburn LLP, located at One US Bank Plaza, St. Louis, 
MO 63101 in the USA. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and should not be 
based solely upon advertisements. The ethical rules of some states require us to identify 
this as attorney advertising material.  
 
This Alert is intended for information only and should not be considered legal advice. If you 
desire legal advice for a particular situation you should consult an attorney.  
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